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Information re B1023 accidents

| attach updated information for the Inspectors regarding traffic and accidents on the B1023
road. The traffic generated by the location of J24 access is of great concern to us and it is
important that the Inspectors are aware of the current dangers caused by traffic through
Inworth.

Regards,

Mary and John Lindsay



B1023 Inworth - recent accidents

These accidents clearly illustrate the unsuitability of this road for increased traffic and as a route to the proposed
A12 Junction 24. Many vehicles exceed the speed limit and residents of Inworth are constantly at risk. Road
closures to enable emergency services to deal with accidents would cause severe local traffic congestion.

30th November 2019

A car lost control on black ice and crashed. The driver was badly injured and had to be cut from the car by the emergency
services. The road was closed for two hours.

The B1023 as it passes though Inworth is very dangerous especially in icy conditions, water drains down from the land on both
sides.

8th November 2020

A car travelling from the Tiptree direction
lost control and overturned. The road was
closed while the emergency services dealt
with the incident. This was posted on the
Essex Police Facebook page and prompted
many comments observing that the road is
unsafe, uneven and difficult to negotiate
for all road users including cyclists.

1st February 2023
A car travelling from Tiptree lost control and crashed in the centre of the village opposite the Red Dog restaurant.
The driver was injured and was taken to hospital in an ambulance.
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